
RE: 2025 ATLANTA HAMFEST CANCELED

Dear Friends,

We’re reaching out with unfortunate news — due to unforeseen circumstances,The 2025 
Atlanta Hamfest, originally scheduled for this weekend June 7, 2025, has been canceled.

This was a difficult decision especially in light of such short notice. We know how 
disappointing this may be for those who were looking forward to the event and appreciate 
how much effort goes into planning your trip. We thank you for your support, patience, and 
understanding.

If you purchased tickets or tables, a full refund will be issued and mailed in the form of a 
check. Refunds will be processed within the next few business days.

Supporting events such as this is important to their viability and to the amateur radio 
experience as a whole. Thank you again for your support.

73 John Talipsky N3ACK

Chairman

Atlanta Hamfest


